Sent: 23/06/2019 11:19:26 AM
Subject: Re Phone Tower for RSL

Dear Mr Brownlee, We have been living here for almost five years and have absolutely no mobile phone
reception in our house. We are desperate for a phone tower to solve our problem and we urge the council to
reconsider their decision. Having to go outside day and night to use our mobile phone is nothing short of
ridiculous and after all it is 2019 and as you would know we are all living in a mobile phone world. Hoping that
the council will reconsider as soon as possible. Judy and Richard Hannaby.



